
Welcome Back toWelcome Back to
CENTENNIAL SCHOOLCENTENNIAL SCHOOL

2024-2025
Staggered Entry 

We’re excited to begin another year of learning, growth and
new experiences together. We are thrilled to have Mrs. Bushell
back in grade two and welcome Miss Pastuzyk to grade four as
well as Mrs. Smar to grade 5. 

Whether you’re continuing your journey or just starting out,
let’s make this year memorable, filled with curiosity, creativity,
and success. We can achieve great things together!

Welcome Back!

Sept 12

Sept. 23

Meet the Teacher BBQ
School Council Meeting 

Upcoming Events

Oct. 9School Photos

8:20 AM - 8:35 AM Morning Arrival 

8:35 AM - School Starts

3:20 Dismissal

Reminder - New Bells

Sept. 3 - First day of Classes
for students with last names

starting with A-L 
No Kindergarten

Sept. 4 - First day of Classes
for students with last names

starting with M-Z  

Kindergarten has Scheduled
Individual Meet & Greets

Follow us on Instagram
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5:30 PM -  6:30 PM CATCH UP WITH FRIENDS AND FAMILY

5:00 pm - 5:30 pm visit your child’s classroom

F O R  C E N T E N N I A L
F A M I L I E S



Centennial 
Teaching Staff

2024-2025

Mary Lynn Kary  - Principal
Jane Gusdal - Vice Principal/Music grade 3-6

Jackie Ouellette - Early Literacy Coach
Candice Elliot - Inclusion Coach

Samantha Koops - ECS
Meghan Olson - Grade 1
Caitlyn Bushell - Grade 2

Candice Elliot and Sam Koops - Grade 3
Amanda Pastuzyk - Grade 4

Britteny Smar - Grade 5
Skippy Emmerling - Grade 6 



Transportation will be provided for students who live within
the Centennial catchment area and 

live further than ONE kilometer from the school.   
Non-eligible students (those who live closer than 1 km for 

Gr K-6) will be served on a first come-first served basis if there
is a bus that services the school, for an annual fee as

established by the board.
Click on the “Transportation Application” link on our school

website - www.centennialschool.ca


